
Training on Appellate Electronic Case Filing Comes to Honolulu this December 

The Ninth Circuit’s new Electronic Case Filing (ECF) system is up and running, and using it will
become mandatory for most filers on January 2, 2009.  Come see a demo of the new system and ask
questions about opening cases, filing briefs and motions, and receiving court orders via email. For
attorneys and staff who will be involved in electronic filing.  Details will also be posted on the Ninth
Circuit’s website, www.ca9.uscourts.gov.

Date: Wednesday, December 3, 2008
Time: 2-3 p.m.
Location: Federal District Court, 300 Ala Moana Blvd, Rm. C265
Questions?  Contact Ninth Circuit Staff Attorney Liz Noteware, (415) 355-7972,
liz_noteware@ca9.uscourts.gov.


